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E 
very year, our annual Pi Day Celebration, 

occurred in Ms. Holly Heintz’s room, 204.  

On March 14th, the students completed 

activities, alone and in small groups, and ate apple 

pie to commemorate the day.   This was to be the 

last “Pi Celebration” in the Tomlinson building.  As 

was announced by Mr. Mark Hunt, Executive Di-

rector of CTAE, at the fall faculty meeting, the 

building across from Mirror Lake, in downtown St. 

Petersburg, would be closing as of December 17, 

2021.  Teachers and students alike would begin 

the year 2022 anew in different facilities all over 

Pinellas County.  The spirit of Tomlinson will still 

live on—it’ll just be housed in different buildings.    

Mumbere Agano 

Who’s Going Where??? 

While many of the ESOL students will be registering at St. Pete Pi-

nellas Technical College on 34th Street for the new semester 

(following two of our current teachers—Ms. Ivette Correa and Mr. 

Mike Samonek), the ABE-GED students will be moving to whichever 

school is closest to where they live; there are many to choose from: 

Lakewood Community (to join Ms. Cheryl Cockrell, Ms. Brenda Gul-

lick, Ms. Quethlyn, and Ms. Toby Isaacson), SPC Midtown (to join 

Mr. Patrick Jennings and Ms. Barbara Harris), Sanderlin (to join Ms. 

Sharyn Jacob), Urban League (to join Ms. Beth Bridges), and SPC 

Gibbs Campus, (to join Mr. Bruce Hewitt).   No matter which cam-

pus you end up on, we want to be sure we are serving your needs.  

Give us a call if you need anything—727-893-2955. 

Above:  Luisa Shamas, intern in the Guidance office, 

poses with her mom, Maria Flamini, who was visiting 

her daughter and decided to come to ESOL classes. 



Congratulations on Moving Ahead & Taking Next Steps 

Graduate Honesti Clark, Stu-

dent of Ms. Beth Bridges. 

Graduate Caleb Clark, with 

Teacher Anni Mallory. 

Right:  Online ESOL Teacher, 

Ms. Penka Pesev, retires in 

July to pursue travel plans. 

Above:  AHS Teacher, Ms. 

Anni Mallory with graduate, 

Allysyn Charles. 

 Teacher  Ms. Beth Bridges 

and Graduate Tyler Stoft.   Graduate Patrice Echols, Stu-

dent of Ms. Holly Heintz, with 

Principal Mr. Godfrey Watson. 

Mr. Marion Neal, ABE

-GED teacher, retires 

and moves to the 

middle of the state to 

enjoy  nature and 

some peace and quiet 

with his family. 

Graduate Sheri Wood, Teacher  Ms. Diane Keller, Graduate Jessica 

Elliott, and Graduate Shelby Phillips all celebrate their Graduation Day 

together.  Shelby earned a scholarship from PTC in Cosmetology. 


